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  Big Two Mervyn Jones,1962
  Hero Projects Paul R. Josephson,2024-01-31 In
Hero Projects, Paul R. Josephson traces how, over
the last one hundred years, the Russian tsars,
commissars, and oligarchs embraced megaprojects to
create the world's largest empire. Built by
peasants, gulag prisoners, and Communist
volunteers, the projects are wide-ranging and
numerous--including nuclear power stations,
pipelines across the tundra, railroads from Europe
to the Pacific Ocean, and hydropower stations and
canals. Sweeping in scope, Hero Projects
establishes the strong continuities in political
culture in Russian history; reshapes the meaning
of empire, extending it to include internal
colonization; and expands environmental and social
history through the study of big technology.
  The State and Big Business in Russia Tina
Jennings,2021-12 This book presents a study of the
complex relationship between the Russian state and
big business during Vladimir Putin's first two
presidential terms (2000-2008). Based on extensive
original research, it focuses on the interaction
of Russia's political executive with the
'oligarchs'. It shows how Putin's crackdown on
this elite group led big business to accept new
'rules of the game', and how this was accompanied
by the involvement of big business in policy
formulation, particularly through the
organisational vehicle of the Russian Union of
Industrialists and Entrepreneurs (RSPP). It goes
on to discuss why Yukos and its CEO Mikhail
Khodorkovsky were targeted by Russia's political
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authorities and the resultant consequences, namely
the end of the relatively successful framework via
which state-business relations had been managed,
and its replacement by fear and mutual distrust,
along with a vastly expanded role for the state,
and state-related actors, in the Russian corporate
sector. The book explores all these developments
in detail and sets them against the context of
continued trends towards greater authoritarianism
in Russia--
  The Big Three David Yul'yevich Dallin,1945
  The Big Cabbage Robert Austin,2018-10-27 This is
a memoir about expatriate life in Russia shortly
after Boris Yeltsin was elected the first
president of the Russian federation. The
transition from communism to capitalism was
abrupt, awkward and convulsive. More than 80,000
expatriates came to Moscow to seek their fortunes
and to build the new economy, presenting
additional challenges to a society that was shaken
to its core and searching for a new identity.
  Big Ships Turn Slowly World Media Association
Staff,1989-03-01
  Life Without Russia Vladimir Morgan,2013-04 The
book Life without Russia by Vladimir Morgan is an
interesting phenomenon. It focused on biographical
sketches, drawings, journal reports and stories
about salutary cultural activities of the Russian
people of different generations in the living
arrangements without Russia. The love for them big
country and the light of good and useful ideas for
humanity illuminates their path and devoted heart.
It contains no coarse language, adult themes,
violence, sexual references or drug use
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whatsoever. It`s for all ages.
  What's to be Done? Nikolay Gavrilovich
Chernyshevsky,1886
  100 лучших программ для iPhone и iPad Дмитрий
Миронов,2022-04-29 С каждым годом границы между
стационарными компьютерами и мобильными
устройствами все больше размываются – компьютеры
становятся все меньше, а смартфоны и планшеты
становятся все более функциональными. Но как
использовать ваше iOS-устройство на все 100%? Не
последнюю роль в расширении возможностей мобильных
устройств играет их экосистема – набор
предлагаемых сервисов и приложений. В данной книге
вы узнаете о самых лучших приложениях для работы и
развлечений на iPhone и iPad – приложения для
расширения возможностей устройства, общения с
друзьями, ip-телефонии, путешествий, чтения и
работы с документами и многого другого. Каждое
приложение в книге дополнено qr-квадратом, что
упростит их поиске AppStore. Используйте ваш iPad
и iPhone по максимуму!
  The Russia Hoax Gregg Jarrett,2019-02-12 Fox
News legal analyst Gregg Jarrett reveals the real
story behind Hillary Clinton’s deep state
collaborators in government and exposes their
nefarious actions during and after the 2016
election. The Russia Hoax reveals how persons
within the FBI and Barack Obama’s Justice
Department worked improperly to help elect Hillary
Clinton and defeat Donald Trump in the 2016
presidential election. When this suspected effort
failed, those same people appear to have pursued a
contrived investigation of President Trump in an
attempt to undo the election results and remove
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him as president. The evidence suggests that
partisans within the FBI and the Department of
Justice, driven by personal animus and a misplaced
sense of political righteousness, surreptitiously
acted to subvert electoral democracy in our
country. The book will examine: How did Hillary
Clinton manage to escape prosecution despite
compelling evidence she violated the law? Did
Peter Strzok, James Comey, Andrew McCabe, Loretta
Lynch, and others obstruct justice by protecting
Clinton? Why was there never a legitimate criminal
investigation of Clinton in the Uranium One case?
Are the text messages exchanged between Strzok and
FBI lawyer Lisa Page evidence of a concerted
effort to undermine the electoral process? Was
there ever any real evidence of collusion between
Trump and the Russians? Did Trump obstruct justice
in the firing of Comey or was he legally
exercising his constitutional authority? Did the
FBI and DOJ improperly use a discredited dossier
about Trump to obtain a FISA warrant to spy on
Trump associates? Should Muller have disqualified
himself under the special counsel law based on
glaring conflicts of interest? Was fired National
Security Adviser Michael Flynn unfairly charged
with making a false statement? With insightful
analysis and a fact-filled narrative, The Russia
Hoax delves deeply into Democrat wrongdoing.
  Meddling in the Ballot Box Dov H.
Levin,2020-08-24 Why do world powers sometimes try
to determine who wins an election in another
country? What effects does such meddling have on
the targeted elections results? Great powers have
attempted for centuries to intervene in elections
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occurring in other states through various covert
and overt methods, with the American intervention
in the 2013 Kenyan elections and the Russian
intervention in the 2016 US elections being just
two recent examples. Indeed, the Americans and the
Soviets/Russians intervened in one out of every
nine national-level executive elections between
1946 and 2000. Meddling in the Ballot Box is the
first book to provide a comprehensive analysis of
foreign meddling in elections from the dawn of the
modern era to the 2016 Russian intervention in the
US election. Dov Levin shows that partisan
electoral interventions are usually an inside job
occurring only if a significant domestic actor
within the target wants it. Likewise, a great
power will not intervene unless it fears that its
interests are endangered by an opposing party or
candidate with very different preferences. He also
finds that partisan electoral interventions
frequently have significant effects on the
results--sufficient in many situations to
determine the winner. Such interference also tends
to be more effective when it is conducted overtly.
However, it is usually ineffective, if not
counterproductive, when done in a founding
election. A revelatory account that explains why
major powers have meddled so frequently across the
entire postwar era, Meddling in the Ballot Box
also provides us with a framework for assessing
the cyber-future of interference.
  The Great Game Peter Hopkirk,2001 For nearly a
century the two most powerful nations on earth -
Victorian Britain and Tsarist Russia - fought a
secret war in the lonely passes and deserts of



7

Central Asia. Those engaged in this shadowy
struggle called it 'The Great Game', a phrase
immortalized in Kipling's Kim. When play
firstbegan the two rival empires lay nearly 2,000
miles apart. By the end, some Russian outposts
were within 20 miles of India.This book tells the
story of the Great Game through the exploits of
the young officers, both British and Russian, who
risked their lives playing it. Disguised as holy
men or native horsetraders, they mapped secret
passes, gathered intelligence, and sought the
allegiance of powerful khans. Some neverreturned.
  How Bad Writing Destroyed the World Adam
Weiner,2016-10-06 Literary history meets economic
policy in this entertaining polemic on the ethical
and potentially destructive power of terrible
literature.
  The Plot to Hack America Malcolm
Nance,2016-09-20 “The Plot to Hack America reads
like a spy thriller, but it’s all too real.” –US
Daily Review Over 600 Amazon *FIVE STAR* Reviews!
“Nance states that, by their choices, actions, and
statements, ‘Trump and Pence chose Russia’s values
over America’s.’” –Michael Lipkin, New York
Journal of Books Published a full month prior to
the divisive Trump vs. Clinton 2016 presidential
election, this book exposed the Russian hacking
while the CIA was drafting their own report. In
April 2016, computer technicians at the Democratic
National Committee discovered that someone had
accessed the organization’s computer servers and
conducted a theft that is best described as
Watergate 2.0. In the weeks that followed, the
nation’s top computer security experts discovered
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that the cyber thieves had helped themselves to
everything: sensitive documents, emails, donor
information, even voice mails. Soon after, the
remainder of the Democratic Party machine, the
congressional campaign, the Clinton campaign, and
their friends and allies in the media were also
hacked. Credit cards numbers, phone numbers, and
contacts were stolen. In short order, the FBI
found that more than twenty-five state election
offices had their voter registration systems
probed or attacked by the same hackers. Western
intelligence agencies tracked the hack to Russian
spy agencies and dubbed them the “Cyber Bears.”
The media was soon flooded with the stolen
information channeled through Julian Assange, the
founder of WikiLeaks. It was a massive attack on
America but the Russian hacks appeared to have a
singular goal—elect Donald J. Trump as president
of the United States. New York Times bestselling
author of Defeating ISIS, Airey Neave Memorial
Book Prize finalist for Hacking ISIS, career
intelligence officer, and MSNBC terrorism expert
correspondent Malcolm Nance’s fast paced real-life
spy thriller takes you from Vladimir Putin’s rise
through the KGB from junior officer to spymaster-
in-chief and spells out the story of how he
performed the ultimate political
manipulation—convincing Donald Trump to abandon
seventy years of American foreign policy including
the destruction of NATO, cheering the end of the
European Union, allowing Russian domination of
Eastern Europe, and destroying the existing global
order with America at its lead. The Plot to Hack
America is the thrilling true story of how Putin’s
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spy agency, run by the Russian billionaire class,
used the promise of power and influence to
cultivate Trump as well as his closest aides, the
Kremlin Crew, to become unwitting assets of the
Russian government. The goal? To put an end to 240
years of free and fair American democratic
elections.
  When's Happy Hour? Betches,2018-10-23 The New
York Times bestselling authors of I Had a Nice
Time and Other Lies and Nice Is Just a Place in
France and founders of Betches.com are back with a
guide on how to thrive professionally, get ahead
in the workforce, and basically become the Beyoncé
of whatever you aspire to do. We get it. You run
shit. You can go from being blackout at drunk
brunch to being ready to meet your new boyfriend’s
parents in two seconds. But how do you go from
being the boss of your personal life to taking
charge of your career? That’s where the Betches
come in. We are dedicated to making you the most
successful, betchiest career woman you can be.
After all, we only became Betches after we worked
like, really hard. And now we’re confident enough
to help you become the best. You’re welcome. You
can thank us later. As New York Times bestselling
author Jessica Knoll says, “I only ever want the
cold, hard truth from a betch.” So whether you’re
trying to become a CEO, navigate an office hookup,
or just save enough money to go to happy hour
twice a week, we’re here to help. It’s time to
channel your inner Elle Woods, Miranda Priestly,
and Ruth Bader Ginsburg. Per our last email, you
better read this.
  The Crisis of Russian Democracy Richard
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Sakwa,2010-12-16 The view that Russia has taken a
decisive shift towards authoritarianism may be
premature, but there is no doubt that its
democracy is in crisis. In this original and
dynamic analysis of the fundamental processes
shaping contemporary Russian politics, Richard
Sakwa applies a new model based on the concept of
Russia as a dual state. Russia's constitutional
state is challenged by an administrative regime
that subverts the rule of law and genuine
electoral competitiveness. This has created a
situation of permanent stalemate: the country is
unable to move towards genuine pluralist democracy
but, equally, its shift towards full-scale
authoritarianism is inhibited. Sakwa argues that
the dual state could be transcended either by
strengthening the democratic state or by the
consolidation of the arbitrary power of the
administrative system. The future of the country
remains open.
  Russia Resurrected Kathryn E. Stoner,2020-09-01
An assessment of Russia that suggests that we
should look beyond traditional means of power to
understand its strength and capacity to disrupt
international politics. Too often, we are told
that Russia plays a weak hand well. But, perhaps
the nation's cards are better than we know. Russia
ranks significantly behind the US and China by
traditional measures of power: GDP, population
size and health, and military might. Yet 25 years
removed from its mid-1990s nadir following the
collapse of the USSR, Russia has become a
supremely disruptive force in world politics.
Kathryn E. Stoner assesses the resurrection of
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Russia and argues that we should look beyond
traditional means of power to assess its strength
in global affairs. Taking into account how Russian
domestic politics under Vladimir Putin influence
its foreign policy, Stoner explains how Russia has
battled its way back to international prominence.
From Russia's seizure of the Crimea from Ukraine
to its military support for the Assad regime in
Syria, the country has reasserted itself as a
major global power. Stoner examines these
developments and more in tackling the big
questions about Russia's turnaround and global
future. Stoner marshals data on Russia's
political, economic, and social development and
uncovers key insights from its domestic politics.
Russian people are wealthier than the Chinese,
debt is low, and fiscal policy is good despite
sanctions and the volatile global economy.
Vladimir Putin's autocratic regime faces virtually
no organized domestic opposition. Yet, mindful of
maintaining control at home, Russia under Putin
also uses its varied power capacities to extend
its influence abroad. While we often underestimate
Russia's global influence, the consequences are
evident in the disruption of politics in the US,
Syria, and Venezuela, to name a few. Russia
Resurrected is an eye-opening reassessment of the
country, identifying the actual sources of its
power in international politics and why it has
been able to redefine the post-Cold War global
order.
  Putin's World Angela Stent,2019-02-26 In this
revised version that includes an exclusive new
chapter on the Russia-Ukraine war, renowned
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foreign policy expert Angela Stent examines how
Putin created a paranoid and polarized world—and
increased Russia's status on the global stage. How
did Russia manage to emerge resurgent on the world
stage and play a weak hand so effectively? Is it
because Putin is a brilliant strategist? Or has
Russia stepped into a vacuum created by the West's
distraction with its own domestic problems and US
ambivalence about whether it still wants to act as
a superpower? Putin's World examines the country's
turbulent past, how it has influenced Putin, the
Russians' understanding of their position on the
global stage and their future ambitions—and their
conviction that the West has tried to deny them a
seat at the table of great powers since the USSR
collapsed. This book looks at Russia's key
relationships—its downward spiral with the United
States, Europe, and NATO; its ties to China,
Japan, the Middle East; and with its neighbors,
particularly the fraught relationship with
Ukraine. Putin's World will help Americans
understand how and why the post-Cold War era has
given way to a new, more dangerous world, one in
which Russia poses a challenge to the United
States in every corner of the globe—and one in
which Russia has become a toxic and divisive
subject in US politics.
  Witch Hunt Gregg Jarrett,2019-10-08 The author
of the #1 New York Times bestseller The Russia
Hoax picks up where that book ended with this
hard-hitting, well-reasoned examination of the
latest findings about “collusion” between the
Trump Administration and the Russians, offering
further proof that Special Counsel Robert
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Mueller’s investigation is nothing more than a
politically motivated witch hunt. How did a small
group of powerful intelligence officials convince
tens of millions of Americans that the president
is a traitor, without a shred of evidence? Now
that every detail and argument set forth in The
Russia Hoax has been borne out by the Mueller
report, Jarrett returns with Witch Hunt, providing
a hard-hitting, well-reasoned evisceration of what
may be the dirtiest trick in political history. No
marks have ever been as gullible as distraught
Democrats in 2016. Washington insiders broke rule
after rule investigating the president, chasing a
conspiracy that turned out not to exist. Somehow
this was spun into Donald Trump having something
to hide. People associated with the president were
pushed into plea deals that had nothing to do with
Russian “collusion” or discouraged from serving by
the threat of huge legal bills. Somehow this was
spun into Trump’s lawyers being bullies. The
president complained that the investigation was a
waste of time, but he allowed it to continue
unimpeded to the end. Somehow this was spun into
obstruction of justice. In Witch Hunt, Gregg
Jarrett uncovers the bureaucratic malfeasance and
malicious politicization of our country’s justice
system. The law was weaponized for partisan
purposes. Even though it was Hillary Clinton’s
campaign that collected and disseminated a trove
of lies about Trump from a former British spy and
Russian operatives, Democrats and the media spun
this into a claim that Trump was working for the
Russians. Senior officials at the FBI, blinded by
their political bias and hatred of Trump, went
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after the wrong person. At the DOJ, the deputy
attorney general discussed secretly recording the
president and recruiting members of the cabinet to
depose Trump. Those behind the Witch Hunt have
either been fired or resigned. Many of them are
now under investigation for abuse of power. But
what about the pundits who concocted wild
narratives in real time on television, or the
newspapers which covered the fact that rumors were
being investigated without investigating the facts
themselves? Factual, highly persuasive, and
damning, this must-read expose makes clear that
not only was there no “collusion,” but there was
not even a basis for Mueller’s investigation of
the charge that has attacked Trump and his
administration for more than two years. It’s
always been a Witch Hunt.
  Frederick Jackson Turner Ray Allen
Billington,2008-11
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